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Dear comrades of the League of Young Communists USA,

The Connolly Youth Movement and the young communists of Ireland wish to extend our
warmest fraternal and comradely greetings on the occasion of your second Annual Congress. It is
heartening to see the continued development of the League of Young Communists USA and your
comrades in the Party of Communists USA, as torch bearers of principled Marxist-Leninist
politics at the heart of the imperial core.

The world needs uncompromising young communists as we face the seemingly never ending
crises of capital: sky high inflation and flat wages, imperialist war mongering in Ukraine and
Taiwan, and the rise of the far right in both North America and in Europe.

As the heart of global capital, the contradictions in the US are sharpening to a razor's edge and
you are perfectly placed to agitate, educate, and organise for true change and liberation for the
American people.

We sincerely hope for more dialogue and cooperation between our two organisations as we move
onward towards the red decade.

Long live the anti-imperialist struggle!
Long live the LYCUSA!

Is muid le meas,
An Oifig Idirnaisitinta
Ogra Ui Chonghaile

LEAGUE OF YOUNG
COMMUNISTS USA

Our best regards,
The International Office
Connolly Youth Movement
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